
The City of Brandon wishes to thank all applicants for their interest, however, only those selected for 

further consideration will be contacted. 

 

 

 
 

 
Brandon is Manitoba’s second largest city, home to approximately 50,000 residents. Our 
community is growing, and is a regional centre for education, health, retail, service and 
entertainment, our community offers a quality of life second to none. 
 

The City of Brandon is currently accepting applications for the following position: 

 
 

COMMUNITY PLANNER 
Planning & Buildings 

 

The City of Brandon is looking for a Community Planner who can lead, manage and facilitate 
change for the betterment of the community. If you have a thorough knowledge of planning 
principles and practices, are a creative problem solver who enjoys exploring options and 
solutions, the City of Brandon is the place for you.  

As a Community Planner, you will have the opportunity to work in a diverse role in both current 
and long range planning functions, while enjoying the support of the planning team. Reporting to 
the Director of Planning & Buildings, your diverse functions will include processing development 
permits, subdivisions, zoning amendments, and formulating land use plans, strategies and 
frameworks.  

Excellent communication skills are necessary for this position, along with the ability to negotiate 
and facilitate solutions in a sometimes conflict environment. A willingness to work with others, 
learn from mistakes and grow as a professional will be keys to success in your role. Required 
qualifications for this position include a certified post-secondary degree in Planning with eligibility 
for membership within the Canadian institute of planners.  

This full-time, permanent position (36.25 hours per week) will be offered in accordance with 
conditions identified in the Collective Agreement between the City of Brandon and CUPE Local 
69. 
 

Applications will be accepted until 11:59 p.m. on August 25, 2021. 

 

“SERVING & BUILDING COMMUNITY” 

 

The City of Brandon offers a competitive compensation and benefits package.  This opportunity 
is open to all applicants; however, first consideration will be given to current City of Brandon CUPE 
employees.  Complete opportunity and application information is available on the City of Brandon 
website at www.brandon.ca.     

 

 


